
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

19th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

I hope this finds everybody safe and well.  

 

Forest School for Years 2, 3, 4 & 5 

For children in Years 2, 3, 4 & 5, who currently have no provision in school, we will be 

running a weekly Forest School session starting next week. We would love to see as 

many children as possible at the sessions. If you have not already done so, please let 

Mrs Vidler know if your child will be attending: office@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk   

 

Lockdown Survey 

The school is taking part in a survey to look at the effects of the pandemic on 

children’s wellbeing and their families. The key findings from the survey will be shared 

with the people in charge of local services so that they can better support children 

and families over the coming months. Please complete the survey by following this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QCZPSLW   

 

Dropping-off and Picking-up 

I appreciate our staggered start and finish times present some families with challenges; 

however, I must ask that these times are strictly adhered to. The Government have 

been very clear in their guidance that, in the best interests of everybody’s health and 

safety, schools must have staggered timings in place. The only exception is for siblings. 

Please also do not stop on the yellow lines outside school, even when the road is quiet. 

Many thanks for your support with this.  

 

If you require any further information, or if there is anything else we can help you with, 

please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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